
Dear Parents/ Carers

This Harvest we are supporting CAFOD and joining other schools around the country by
going green! Pupils are invited to come to school in their own clothes on Friday
1st October and if they can wear something green in support of ‘Go Green for
CAFOD campaign and bring a donation.

World leaders are meeting in Glasgow this November for a crucial meeting about the climate
crisis and the future of our planet and its people. We are fundraising to support communities
around the world who are protecting the planet.

How our fundraising will help

We’re raising money for CAFOD, the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development, a charity
working with communities around the world to build a brighter world.

We have chosen to support CAFOD as a way for our pupils to put their faith into action. By
raising money for Go Green, we will be supporting our brothers and sisters around the world,
inspiring our pupils to become active global citizens and living out our school mission.

We really appreciate your support and hope that everyone has fun helping us raise money
for CAFOD.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Ricceri O’Neill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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